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Razzer's Runners 
This is a new Cheshire club affiliated for Road and Fell Running. Sec is Susan 
Lawton,Oatfield,41 New Road, Anderton, Northwich CW9 6AE.Tel:01606 786766. 
They meet at Barton Football Club,3, Ash House Lane, Little Leigh, Northwich. 
 
Tattenhall's Sec's Tel. is now 01244 570770. 
Congleton H&AC has now become Congleton Harriers. 
 
Risk Assessment Courses 
Courses are to be arranged for T&F risk assessment in Cheshire. Please let Joe Shelihorn 
know of your interest on tel: 01244 679960. 
 
Officials Courses 
Will Club Secretaries please let Joe Shelihorn know of those who &e interested in attending 
Officials Courses this Winter. 
 
Cheshire Track Relays 
This year the event was held as a whole day meeting, previously it was staged on 2 
evenings. What is your preference? When we get your responses we will plan next year's 
event. 
 
Warrington Postal Runners 
This club has been reinstated. 
 
NW T&F Championships for over 17s 
This proposal was put to the other 3 Counties but Greater Manchester have a sponsor and &e 
not able to participate so the proposal will not proceed. 
 
Coaching Courses for 2002/03 
See attached note by Eddie Gore. 
Also the following courses at Little Sutton Community Centre: 
Good Practice and Child Protection 17.9.02 7-lOpm 
Working with Disabled Sports People 30.10.02. 7-9pm 
Equity in your Coaching 12.11.02 7-lOpm 
Contact is Mary Kearney on 0151 356 6782 
Working with Volunteers (Adv) Ellesmere Port-Laura Cabral tel:01606 871812 
 
Next Cheshire Meeting 
Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 16~ October 2002 at Frodsham Community 
Centre. 
 
New e-mail address for John Driscoll is:jld@sunnyfield.co.uk. 
 
BJ Warren, Tel 01928 732529, e-mail: brian@brianwarren.fsnet.co.uk 
Secretary 
13.9.02 


